
 Clergy Retreat 

 

Useful Information 

 

Room Allocation 

When you arrive at Rutherford Park, on the wall of the main building you will find a list indicating the 

room allocated to each person, the person with whom you will be sharing (if relevant), and a map of 

the buildings (with room numbers) so you can find your room.   

 

What to bring 

Linen, blankets, pillows and towels are all supplied.  

You will need to prepare for a variety of possible climates, so you need warm clothing, clothes for 

possible warmer weather, and something waterproof (jacket etc). 

There will be copies of APBA and Together in Song available. You will need to bring a Bible and 

notebook. 

 

What happens on the first day? 

Registration is from 2pm.  Tea and coffee will be available in the dining area (and usually a warming 

fire if the weather is cold).   

The Clergy Conference session of the Retreat begins at 2.30, with afternoon tea during this session, 

followed by evening prayer.  See the attached timetable for a full programme of the Retreat. 

 

Mobile coverage has not been good in the past, so speak to others who have been to Rutherford Park 

if you do need to use your mobile. 

If you have any questions, ask Heather or Glenda, who may be able to answer them! 

 

 

 


